

Anuket Weekly Technical Discussions - 2021.06.21

- [Participants](#)
- [Antitrust policies](#)
- [Action item register](#)
- [Organisation topics](#)
- [Technical topics](#)
 - [Anuket Charter and Project Procedures revisions - Gergely Csatai - 30 min](#)
- [AoB](#)

Participants

Please add your name to the list

- [Gergely Csatai](#)
- [Al Morton](#)
- [Cedric Ollivier](#)
- [Ildiko Vancsa](#)

Antitrust policies

- [Linux Foundation Anti-Trust Policy](#)
- [GSMA Anti-Trust Policy Notice](#)
- Recorded Policies:
 - <https://zoom.us/rec/play/uMAuluyogG43EtWS4QSDAf4oW9XsKP2s1CQW-fYNzXu3VSIGN1L3Z7YSNOX-H7MYUyogBulNABoVavXq?autoplay=true&startTime=1589371628000>

Action item register

- [Trevor Bramwell](#) clarify how can we adopt the current user roles of the CNFT repo to GitLab
- [Gergely Csatai](#) to create a Doodle for a better timeslot of the meeting

Organisation topics

Technical topics

[Anuket Charter and Project Procedures revisions - Gergely Csatai - 30 min](#)

- Notes are here: [Re: Anuket Project Operations and Guidelines document for commenting](#)

AoB

- A new project is planned to be proposed
- OpenStack and Kubernetes reference releases
 - We should have common rules to select the baseline releases
- The meeting time is too early
 - [Gergely Csatai](#) to start a Doodle about a new time for the meeting